
Dear Cherry Blossom Festival Participant:

Millersburg Area Working Together (MAWT) welcomes you to our 35th Annual Cherry Blossom Festival!  The event will take place on Saturday, May 4, 2024 from 9:00AM to 3:00PM with a rain date of Sunday, May 5, 2024. Participants may begin to set up at 6:30AM and tear down at 3:00PM.  MAWT volunteers will be present  to assist in locating assigned vendor spaces. We ask that you please DO NOT tear down or leave your assigned spaces until 3:00PM.  

Participants are responsible for their own supplies and tables to be used in their space.  Participants are also responsible for their own set up and clean up. Participants are allotted a 10x10 space on and adjacent to Market Square to sell crafts, food, games, or informational programs/promotions. Food and game vendors will need pre-approval prior to submitting their applications.  

Additional items to note:

· No Silly String, glitter, poppers or similar products may be sold.
· No outside raffles are permitted.
· All participants must clean up their space and remove their trash immediately following the event.

· There are a limited number of vendor spaces with electricity available. They will be available on a first come, first served basis.  

· Only small, quiet generators are permitted. Fuel powered generators will not be permitted.
· Assigned vendor spaces are final.  Prior location may be requested but is not guaranteed.
· No vendor parking will be permitted in the event area. Vendors may pull up to their space to unload and then must park in the designated vendor area. There will be a shuttle bus provided.

Please complete the attached registration form and submit it with full payment as soon as possible to ensure a space is reserved. The deadline is April 26, 2024.  You will either be mailed or emailed a confirmation of your registration. 

Contact Email: mbgareaworkingtogether@gmail.com

Contact Phone Numbers: Krystle (570) 492-7725 or Donna (717) 580-3638.  Call or text; text preferred.
Thank you for your participation in helping make the 35th Annual Cherry Blossom Festival a success!

